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Beaufort County Residents  
Invited to Take Housing Surveys 

 
Beaufort County Council has engaged Bowen National Research to conduct a 
Housing Needs Assessment for the County, with the results aimed at helping to 
guide strategic decisions related to the local housing market.  Input from Beaufort 
County residents and stakeholders is vitally important for guiding future housing 
and policy decisions, and may help the County secure funding for various housing 
programs and projects. All residents are strongly encouraged to take a survey 
allowing their feedback regarding local housing needs and their current housing 
situation.  All survey responses will remain confidential.  The deadline to complete 
the survey is March 16.   
 
SC Housing in conjunction with several State agencies is requesting that all South 
Carolina residents respond to an additional housing survey by March 2.  The 
State’s notice and survey are available here.  
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https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/SCBEAUFORT/subscriber/new?qsp=SCBEAUFORT_2
http://bowennational.com/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BC_Resident
https://www.schousing.com/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DKT8BZH

